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Dear Mr Jeffrey,

The Campaign notes the provision of cycle parking in line with the Supplementary Planning Document on 
Sustainable Transport, and the comments in the application regarding the provision of lighting, cover and 
security of the parking facility. The Campaign is pleased to offer its support of this application.

Kind regards,

Michael Kerr

for and on behalf of:
EXETER CYCLING CAMPAIGN
___________________________________
exetercyclingcampaign.org.uk
Twitter: @ExeterCycling
Facebook: ExeterCyclingCampaign


